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===========================================================

“This is a Rotary Foundation Minute.

Eradicating polio, providing safe drinking water and sanitation facilities, and promoting education are three important areas of focus for The Rotary Foundation.

Empowering women, promoting peace, economic development and protecting the environment are also significant concerns your Rotary Foundation donations are invested in addressing.

When you make a donation to the Foundation you can designate a specific area of focus for which you would like your contribution to be used. And if you are a Paul Harris Society Rotarian, committing to an annual donation of at least $1,000, you can also earmark a portion of your contribution to Rotary’s efforts to eradicate polio.

District 6220 is fortunate to have Marquette Rotarian, Bryan Lopac, heading up our Polio Plus Society, comprised of Rotarians donating $100 each year until polio is eradicated in our world.

This has been a Rotary Foundation Minute.”
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